
 “Discussion on Union Budget 2023-24” 

The PG & Research Department of Economics at Kandaswami Kandar’s 

College, Velur-Namakkal, orchestrated a compelling discussion on the Union 

Budget 2023-24. Dr. P. Loganathan, Associate Professor and Head of the 

Department of Economics, extended a warm welcome to all attendees, setting the 

stage for an enlightening discourse. 

Presiding over the function, Dr. N. Thangaraj, the esteemed Principal, 

emphasized the importance of analyzing the budgetary provisions for national 

development. Dr. R. Somasundarm. M.D., President& Secretary of Kandaswami 

Kandar’s College, added prestige to the occasion by felicitating the attendees, 

highlighting the significance of informed discussions on economic policies. 

Dr. S. Senthilraja, Assistant Professor of Economics and Organizing 

Secretary, introduced the distinguished Chief Guest, Dr. R. Asokan, Associate 

Professor of Economics at Government Arts College, Salem.  

Dr.Asokan eloquently delved into the major allocations and policy 

preferences outlined in the Union Budget, providing keen insights into their 

implications for various sectors of the economy. His nuanced analysis enriched 

attendees' understanding of the government's fiscal priorities and their potential 

impact on socio-economic development. 

 

Following 

Dr.Asokan's speech, an 

interactive session was 

conducted, wherein 

students actively 

engaged in discussions, 

seeking clarifications 

and sharing their 

perspectives on the 

budgetary provisions. Their participation added dynamism to the event, fostering a 

vibrant exchange of ideas and viewpoints. 

As the program drew to a close, Dr. V. Prabakar, Co-organizing Secretary 

and Assistant Professor of Economics, extended heartfelt thanks to all participants, 

speakers, and organizers for their invaluable contributions. His closing remarks 



encapsulated the spirit of collaboration and intellectual inquiry that defined the 

discussion on the Union Budget 2023-24. 160 students including both Economics 

and Commerce students benefited from this event.  

The discussion on the Union Budget provided attendees with a comprehensive 

understanding of the government's fiscal agenda and its implications for the 

economy. Dr.Asokan's insightful address and the active participation of students 

underscored the significance of informed dialogue in shaping economic policies and 

fostering national development. The event served as a testament to the college's 

commitment to academic excellence and intellectual engagement in economic 

discourse.  



 


